
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 10/10/2011 12:41:41 PM
To: michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov)

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Aldyl A data requests

Michelle, here is a data response that was submitted on 10/7 at 4:30 — it appears that the Chronicle 
used portions of the information for their Sunday article.
Jane

From: Sharp, Shelly
Sent: Friday, October 07, 2011 4:29 PM
To: 'Tang, Clayton K.' ________
Cc: 'Pocta, Robert M.'; (Redacted ~ 
Subject: Update - Request for information

Clayton

Attached are PDFs with updated file names.

Shelly

From: Tang, Clayton K. [mailto:clayton.tang@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 04, 2011 8:34 AM 
To: Sharp, Shelly; iRpdartpd 
Cc: Pocta, Robert M.
Subject: Request for information

]

RedacShelly and ted

We are interested in receiving some information regarding PG&E’s Aldyl-A spending.

1. In the TY2011 GRC, PG&E estimated that it would spend the following amounts 
on the Aldyl-A project: $1 million in 2009, $500,000 in 2010, and $2.1 million in 2011. 
Please provide the recorded expenses for 2009, 2010, and YTD 2011. Also, if there is 
a projected 2011 total (given YTD spending), will you also provide that information?
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2. PG&E received $60 million in the 2011 GRC Decision D.11-05-018 for DIMP 
expenses. How much of the $60 million was allocated to Aldyl-A for 2011? How much 
will be allocated to Aldyl-A for 2012 and for 2013?

3. In addition to providing lump-sum totals, would PG&E be able to provide some sort 
of meaningful breakdown of the information requested above? For example, by 
region, by district, by city?

4. Please list and discuss the criterion PG&E uses to prioritize the Aldyl-A spending

Thanks

Clayton
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